Nichola Meehan

From: Diarmuid Collins

Sent: Monday 8 March 2021 11:56

To: Roisin Cullinan

Cc: Nichola Meehan; Lucy Cradden
Subject: RE: PCI & Celtic Interconnector project

Good Morning Roisin,

The PCIl Unit has forwarded your response of 26/2/21 to the project promoter
(EirGrid). In forwarding your response, we have pointed out that as the Competent
Authority, acting in close co-operation with the other authorities concerned, we are
not in a position at this time to identify the scope of material and level of detail of the
information to be submitted by the project promoter.

Further to you comment below, we have also referred the project promoter to the
requirements of Article 10.4. (b) of the Regulation as we consider that greater clarity

is needed in relation to a schedule of permits/consents (and timelines) required to
realise the project.

Regards,
Diarmuid Collins,
PCI Unit.

From: Roisin Cullinan <rcullinan@cru.ie>

Sent: Friday 26 February 2021 11:45

To: Diarmuid Collins <D.Collins@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Nichola Meehan <N.Meehan@pleanala.ie>; Lucy Cradden <Icradden@cru.ie>
Subject: RE: PClI & Celtic Interconnector project

Diarmuid,
Please find attached the CRU response.

As noted in the attached, from the direction provided to date we understand that we are being asked to comment
on the requirements of Article 10.4(a) only. If the scope of your request exceeds this, please let me know.

Sincerely,
Roisin

Réisin Cullinan
A Clnfrasitn

wm Riaksd Fartas A . .
Gommiasian far Years Licensing Manager
Regulation of Utiitles fRYg 203

p: +353 1 4000800



a. The Grain House, The Exchange,
Belgard Square North, Tallaght, D24 PXW0

wwww.crl.ie &: reullinan@cru.ie

The CRU Privacy Notice sets out how we protect the privacy rights of individuals and can be found here

From: Diarmuid Collins <D.Collins@pleanala.ie>

Sent: 12 February 2021 14:19

To: Lucy Cradden <|cradden®cru.ie>

Cc: Roisin Cullinan <rcullinan@cru.ie>; Nichola Meehan <N.Meehan@pleanala.ie>
Subject: PCl & Celtic Interconnector project

CAUTION: Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the
content is safe.

Mimecast Attachment Protection has deemed this file to be safe, but always exercise caution when opening files.

Good Afternoon Lucy,

Thank you for the CRU letter of 20 January, 2021 {copy attached) in relation to the
PCI project electricity interconnection between Ireland and France. EirGrid has
submitted a letter dated 10 February, 2021 (copy attached) in relation to its
proposal for the scope of material and level of detail of information to be submitted
in relation to the project and CRU consents.

In relation to the proposal, you are requested to submit any comments concerning
the proposal for the scope of material and level of detail of information to the PCI
Unit within 2 weeks of this email i.e. by 26" February, 2021. Given the
circumstances, should this 2 week period not be sufficient please contact us.
Regards,

Diarmuid collins,

PCI Unit.

Diarmuid Collins

Senior Administrative Officer
Procurement, Internal Audit & PCI
An Bord Pleanala

64 Marlborough Street

Dublin 1

D01 V902

Teil: 01-8737256

Facs: 01-8722684

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht suia ndéanann td an riomhphost seo a phriontail. Piease consider the Environment
before printing this mail.
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